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Thailand Post
Thailand Post’s Announcement

Subject - International Postal Services destined for France may be subject to delay

due to the demonstrations and strikes

Thailand Post Co., Ltd (THP) has been informed by the designated operator of
France (La Poste) that Trade Unions have called for demonstrations and strikes nationwide

starting from 7 March 2023 onwards which could affect postal operations of La Poste.

Consequently, THP would like to announce that international postal services

destined for France may be subject to delay during the demonstrations and strikes.

For further information, please contact THP Contact Center 1545 (Weekdays: 08.00 a.m. —
06.00 p.m./ Weekends and Public Holidays: 09.00 a.m. = 05.00 p.m.).

Announced on {March 2023

(Ariya Thongbai)
Senior Executive Vice President (International Business)

for Chief Executive Officer
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